
Daily Bulletin 

Monday, October 10, 2022 

 

Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Put 

your right hand over your heart.  (Pause) Ready, begin:  I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  Thank you, you may be 

seated. 
 

Student Announcements 

 

Our 8th Annual 5 on 5 Basketball tournament sign-ups continue today!  All forms must be 

turned in by this Thursday, October 13th, as we plan to start our games on Monday, 

October 17th.  The previous 7 winners are posted on Mr. Hartman’s door.  Who will join 

them and go down in illustrious Standley glory?  See Mr. Hartman at Lunch if you have 

any questions.  Good luck to all teams! 

 

Attention all Standley students!  The following Academic Prep classes have Seahawk 

Sessions this week:     Frank, Pina, Rannikko & Wright 

 

You will all go to the Auditorium 1st Lunch for Seahawk Sessions every day this week 

except Wednesday, then take 2nd Lunch. 

Make sure you go to Seahawk Sessions, as attendance will be taken for all classes. 

 

Have a Magnificent Monday!   


